
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern,  

As the Executive Director as the Revelstoke Chamber of Commerce, I am writing this letter to underscore the need for 
inter-community transportation in and out of Revelstoke. 

Since the Greyhound Bus Service was discontinued, our community faces challenges associated with this gap in services. 
These challenges affect many aspects of doing business here in Revelstoke.  

An important pillar of our economy is the Tourism economy. It is critical that travelers have transportation to and from 
airports to support visitation.  

Furthermore, a reduction in transportation services also limits the options for local businesses to acquire the freight that 
is necessary to sustain their operations. 

Revelstoke will see direct benefits to our economy and our community if increased options for transportation become 
available. We welcome initiatives that will achieve this.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Stacey Brensrud  |  Executive Director 
Revelstoke Chamber of Commerce 
Phone: 1 (250) 837-5345 
Email: executive@revelstokechamber.com 

 


